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D e a r M r . H u m e

Thank you so much for allowing Friends of the Walker Rock Garden to quote you in our brodiure. Your
contribution will be extremely helpful! I've included a copy of the text so you can see (approximately) how it will
appear. The finished product will be a little more graceful, two panels and an attached envelope, the empty boxes
replaced with photographs of the arches and fountains. We're very excited about this project.

Below is a simple release form you can sign and return to us in the accompanying stamped self-addressed
envelope.

Sincerely,

Ruby Smale

The Friends Of Walker Rock Garden may use the quote "...a very unique place!", which appeared on the August
15,1993 edition of "Gardenin In America", in their 1995 fundraising brochure.


